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From: Mary-Joy 
Sent: Sunday, 4 July 2021 3:16 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Emergency bill

SUBMISSION 

To whom it may concern. 

I don't want the Emergency Bill to be passed until 30 April 2022. It is not 
democratic or right. Queensland is in Australia so it is not right in 
Australia (everything should be uniform so far as Emergencies are 
concerned) and therefore not in Queensland.  

I think it is time to loosen up some of the restrictions.  

If there are problems then it should only be for 2 months at a time. 

Also no point in having the vaccination if people still can't see relations, 
babies etc. It is totally lacking in empathy and concern for mental health 
and financial problems. 

Sincerely  

Mary-Joy Payten 
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